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Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Stay Safe, Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
Rachel McEvilly, Deputy Headteacher. r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk 
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 The children loved the 3 P's -Poo, Pee and Paper! 
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Safety 

Our recently installed play area in the junior playground is causing a lot of interest but it has to be used safely and under supervision.  We really 

would appreciate it if you do not allow your children to play on it before or after school.  We do not want any unnecessary accidents taking place. 

Once again, Mr McDougall came to help with our school grounds.  His help is very much appreciated!  If anyone has some spare time to help, please 

let us know. 

Other news:  Mrs McEvilly’s little boy has arrived slightly earlier than expected …. On her moving day into her new home!  I am thrilled to say that 

Baby Oscar Arthur and Mum are doing well.  Mrs Harding has started a phased return to school, where it has been lovely for the children to see her.  

We are really pleased that she is feeling able to return to working in Parrots Class with Mrs Jones.  We have planned for both teachers to jointly share 

the class together to allow Mrs Harding to fully resume her role gradually.  Mr Thorpe and Mrs Davis have made a great start to their life at Carleton 

Green and already we feel like they have always been here. 

2021-2022 Classes 

It is quickly approaching the time of year where we create our new classes for the coming year.  As always, I would like to hear from you whether 

there are any specific pupils you would like your child to learn alongside to assist us in making our judgements. Please email before the 16th June. 

Our school structure is beneficial on so many levels and creates very positive outcomes for all our pupils.  

     

Our girl’s football team stormed their tournament on 

Wednesday evening….very proud! 
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